
 
 Highlights of Synod 

 
Bishop’s Pastoral Call 

Teaching and ordinations 
Breakout Meetings 

Exhibitors 
Communion 

Worship 
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Join us for the 2014 Synod 
 

This year’s Synod is being held 
at Christ Church Anglican on the 
Main Line in Wayne, 
Pennsylvania, May 1-3, 2014.  
 
The church is located at: 
Wayne United Methodist 
210 S Wayne Ave,  
Wayne, PA 19087 
 
 
 

Our Synod is hosted by Bishop Julian and Brenda Dobbs. Our guest speaker will 
be the Honorable Bishop Michael Nazir-Ali. 
 
Synod begins at 5pm on Thursday, May 1 and ends on Saturday, May 3. 
This year’s Synod will feature the Bishop’s Pastoral Call, teaching and much, 
much more! 
 
There will be several ordinations, as well as breakout meetings in between 
services with worship and communion. 
 
There will also be multiple 
ministries exhibiting, from 
Clergy vestments to Mission 
opportunities. 
 
Please join us and be  
a part of the mission  
and ministry of the 
Missionary Diocese  
of CANA East.   
 
All are Welcome! 
 

Register online at www.canaeast.com 
 
 

Guest Speaker 
Bishop Michael Nazir-Ali was the 106th 
Bishop of Rochester, for 15 years, until 1 
September 2009. 
 He is originally from Asia and was 
the first non-white Diocesan Bishop in the 
Church of England. He was appointed in 
1994. Before that he was the General 
Secretary of CMS from 1989-1994 and 
prior to holding this position was Bishop of 
Raiwind in Pakistan. He holds both British 
and Pakistani citizenship and from 1999 
was a member of the House of Lords where 
he was active in a number of areas of 
national and international concern. He has 
both a Christian and a Muslim family 

background and is now President of the Oxford Centre for Training, 
Research, Advocacy and Dialogue (OXTRAD). 

Michael’s secondary education was in Pakistan. He read Economics, Sociology 
and Islamic History at the University of Karachi, and Theology at Fitzwilliam 
College and Ridley Hall, Cambridge. 

 His interests have led him to research and study in several fields, 
including comparative literature, comparative philosophy of religion and 
theology at the Universities of Cambridge, Oxford, and elsewhere. He has 
taught at colleges and universities in the United Kingdom and Pakistan. He is 
an Honorary Fellow of St. Edmund Hall, Oxford and Fitzwilliam College, 
Cambridge. He is Senior Fellow of Wycliffe Hall, Oxford. He is Visiting 
Professor of Theology and Religious Studies in the University of Greenwich 
and on the Faculty of the London School of Theology (LST) affiliated to the 
Universities of Brunel and Middlesex, as well as the Oxford Centre for 
Mission Studies. 

 Michael has been a visiting lecturer in a number of universities and 
colleges in the UK, Canada, the USA and Australia. He has traveled widely in 
Africa, Asia, Australia, Europe, North and South America. He is the author of 
eleven books and of numerous articles  on Mission, Ecumenism, the Anglican 
Communion, and relations with people of other faiths (particularly Islam). 


